
James W. Robinson, Jr. Secondary School
5035 Sideburn Road

Fairfax, Virginia 22032

May 7, 2024
Dear Fellow Rams,

Robinson Secondary School’s Math Department would like to invite your student to register for
and attend our Math Boot Camp this summer. The Math Boot Camp consists of three-hour
sessions over the course of four days, which will focus on prerequisite math skills to be
successful in the next math course. New course content will not be covered. As you know, high
school mathematics courses can be extremely challenging, and our Math Boot Camp will help
alleviate some of the pressures these difficult courses may create.

Math Boot Camp will be held from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m., Monday thru Thursday, August 5-8, 2024 at
Robinson Secondary School. The cost of the camp is $100.00 per student. There will be
scholarship opportunities for students who demonstrate financial need.

Sessions are offered for students enrolled in Algebra 1, Geometry, and Algebra 2 for the
2024-25 school year. Students will be working in small group settings with teachers. Hands-on
activities using a variety of resources are planned to help students develop their understanding
of math fundamentals. Individually packaged snacks will be provided for the students, though
transportation to and from school is not provided. Students are asked to bring a refillable water
bottle. We encourage students to have their own TI-84+ calculator for Math Boot Camp (and for
next year’s math course!), but we will have them available for students to use, if necessary.
Please feel free to contact our Boot Camp Coordinator, Mary Bowersox, at the email address
below with any questions.

Students participating in the Bootcamp are encouraged to keep their FCPS issued
laptops over the summer to be used during the camp.

If you are interested in taking advantage of this opportunity to give your student an edge in math
this year, please register online at. https://bit.ly/RoboMathSummerBootcamp2024

The deadline to register is Sunday, June 30, 2024.

Payment will be collected through the Robinson PTSO. Instructions provided upon registration.

Sincerely,

Mary Bowersox
Math Teacher and Math Boot Camp Coordinator
MTBowersox@fcps.edu

Daniel Southard
Math Teacher and Math Department Chair
drsouthard@fcps.edu

Jen Krempasky
Assistant Principal and HS Math Department Supervisor
jmkrempasky@fcps.edu
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